
Tuesday September 2 

Woodley Park News 

The owner of the McDonalds near the Woodley Park Metro wants to redesign the 
exterior of the building. The new Connecticut Ave façade would be red and black, with 
two large golden arches. The 24th St side would be black. Drawings of the proposal are 
on the website. Because the building is in the Woodley Park Historic District, exterior 
changes must be approved by the Historic Preservation Review Board after a public 
hearing. WPCA would like to know what you think of the proposal. Love it? Hate it? Fix 
it? Let 'em do whatever they want? Please let me or any member of the WPCA Board 
know your thoughts. 

All Souls Church will host a workshop with the Rock Creek Conservancy on backyard 
habitats, using native plants and rain gardens to protect the streams and attract birds 
and butterflies. After the presentation, you can see how it's done (and help, if you want) 
as the church plants a demonstration garden. Saturday September 27 at 12:30 pm, 
2300 Cathedral Ave. Contact Terry Adlhock for more information. 

Neighbors who are off to France are looking to sell their gently used 2007 Toyoto Prius. 
Contact Sheila Harrington if you're interested. 

Calendar 

Saturday September 6. Age-Friendly DC's city-wide block-by-block walk to identify 
community assets, problem areas and public safety-related items as part of the effort "to 
ensure that all DC residents are active, connected, healthy, engaged and happy in their 
environment.". More info and volunteer here. 

Wednesday September 10, 7 pm (location to be determined). WPCA Executive 
Committee meeting. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. All are welcome.  

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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